
Firewise BOD report-August 5th, 2019 

“Final” committee review of the complete Wildfire Prevention and Protection Ordinance, semi-final 

draft prepared by Susan Baker. This draft will be available for review, by email and on our web page and 

will be discussed at the public forum August 10th. 

NOTE: August 10th discussion was held with about 20 in attendance. Good question and answer and 

discussion for further review with the attorney and committee.  

Next meeting: September 9th, 2019, Inn at Taos Valley 

 


